Starr County Juvenile Justice Center

401 N. Britton, #100
Starr County Courthouse
Rio Grande City, Texas
(956) 716-4800 Ex. 8540

The Starr County Juvenile Justice Center
IS accepting applications for the position
of Full-Time and Part-time Juvenile
Supervision Officer (Detention).

Requirements:

-High School Diploma or GED;

-Desired but not required: college hours,
work experience with children;

-Must be able to work shift work, weekends
and have adequate transportation;

-Must pass drug test;

-Must be at least 21 years of age; and

-Must clear criminal background check.

Applications can be obtained at the Starr
County Courthouse Annex, Personnel
Department, 100 N. FM 3167, Room

217, Rio Grande City, Texas. Please

turn in completed application to Juvenile
Department, 2nd floor Courthouse, 401 N.
Britton Ave., Suite #3006, Rio Grande City,
Texas.

Positions open until filled.

Starr County is an Equal Employment
Opportunity Employer




